
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 22, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  

On behalf of Mr. Jefferson, the ceremony for the graduating class of 2021 will take place on 

Friday, June 11, at Severna Park High School beginning at 5:00PM.  Each graduate will receive 

two tickets and two tickets only.   

Please do not inquire about additional tickets because the limit is two with no exceptions.  

Further information about ticket distribution will be shared on May 10. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
 

Darryl J. Gonzalez 

Assistant Principal 
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